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Summary:

This conversation between Rusk and Baron Guttenberg, a top official on Kiesinger’s staff
and the CDU foreign policy spokesperson, demonstrated that accepting Bonn’s
suggestions for the NPT draft had not made it more acceptable to the West Germans.
Guttenberg emphasized the importance of a limited duration clause and the need for the
Soviet Union to make a “counter-concession” in exchange for a West German signature
on an NPT. 
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